
From: PUC  
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 11:30 AM 
To: Peggy Hoogestraat  
Subject: HP22-001 and HP22-002 
 
Ms. Hoogestraat, 
 
This is in response to your message regarding the CO2 pipeline projects for which 
developers have requested siting permits from the commission. The dockets are 
currently under review and being processed by my fellow commissioners, 
intervenors in the dockets, commission staff with their expert witnesses, and me 
(for HP22-002). 
 
Your suggestions will be reviewed and be considered by those at the commission 
involved in these dockets.  
 
Thank you for your interest in the HP22-001 and HP22-002 CO2 pipeline siting 
permit request dockets. 
 
Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
PUC.sd.gov 
 




